
Students Briefing 

The department conducted briefing for First semester students on 1st July, 2019. On 

this occasion, Dr. Shivraj Gurung, HOD welcomed the newly admitted students and congratulated 

them on their selection to the department. He introduced the faculty members and the students 

were also asked to introduce themselves.  
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Venue: Physics Dept. Room, Lat:𝟐𝟑°𝟒𝟑′𝟑𝟕𝟏𝟐"𝑵, Long:𝟗𝟐°𝟒𝟑′𝟐𝟗𝟖"𝑬, Time: 11 am 

 

Dr. Lalhriatzuala, Asst. Professor, delivered a power point presentation, in which he gave 

valuable information about the college rules and regulations apart from their curriculum. The 

students were informed about the importance of attendance under the semester system along with 

the question pattern and the Continuous evaluation process followed in the college. The students 

were also informed about their duties and responsibilities in SU and other college activities. 

Student’s Profile form seeking basic information such as student’s family background, their 

economic status, their educational background, etc was distributed and filled in form collected 

subsequently from the students. The profile of students in every batch is maintained by the 

department and utilized from time to time in conducting Tutor Ward System and other student 

related activities.   
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